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Please Be On Time 

 
Please ensure that you arrive on 

time for your child’s nursery session. 
The first 15 minutes are an important 

part of the day and helps children 
settle and feel part of their class / 

group.  
Morning 9:00 am - 12:00 p.m. 
Afternoon 12:30 – 3:30 p.m. 

 
 

Spare clothes 
 

It is vital that all children have a 
backpack in school which contains a 
set of spare clothes, for use in case 
of an accident (toileting or other). If 

your child wears nappies please 
ensure that they are changed before 
coming to nursery and that we have 
spare nappies/pull ups and wipes for 
your child if required as we cannot 

provide these items. 
 

Uniform 
  

There is no set uniform for the 
nursery however you can purchase 
sweatshirts or cardigans with the 
school logo from the office. These 

can help avoid wear and tear on your 
child’s everyday clothes.  

  
Site Safety 

 
Please remember to keep your child 
with you at all times and ensure that 
your child does not access any of the 

play equipment or enter the Forest 
School site.  

 

 

 
Fruit/Snack Money 

 
We ask for a contribution of £1 per 
week which enables us to provide 

your child with fresh fruit and 
additional snacks such as crackers, 
cheese and toast. Please pay at the 

office or pass to a member staff. 
 
 
 
 

Red Nose Day 
 

Thank you to those of you who 
supported Red Nose Day this year. 
All donations have been sent off – a 

total of £20 was raised. 
 

 
Easter activities 

 
As we approach Easter, children will 

be taking part in lots of exciting 
activities linked to this celebration! 

 

 
Eid craft session 

 
Eid falls in the Easter break this year. 

However we will be having our 
annual craft sessions for F1 children 
and their parents on Wednesday 17

th
 

April 
 

 Dates to Remember 
 

Bank Holiday Friday 29
th
 March 

Spring break Friday 29
th
 March – 

Friday 12
th
 April 

Bank Holiday Monday 6
th
 May 

 
Paid/Extra Sessions 

 
Please note that there are currently 
no extra sessions available for this 

term. 

 
Car Safety 

 
Please ensure that your child is safe 
when travelling by car. Please find 
the link below to a helpful website 

which outlines the legal expectations. 
 

http://www.childcarseats.org.uk/ 
 

 
 
 

Transition 
 

Over the course of the summer term 
we will be supporting children as 

some of them prepare to transition to 
a new room at nursery or to an F2 
class at a primary school. Where 
children are moving to primary 

school we will be sharing essential 
information with their new setting. 

Should you have any concerns at all 
please contact us via email / 

telephone and we’ll be happy to chat. 

 
Note: Children will usually transition 
from 2s to F1 the term after they are 
3 years old. Their session times will 
remain the same e.g. mornings or 

afternoons. Should you wish to 
change your child’s sessions or 
intend to access 30 hour funding 
please request this as soon as 

possible as places can be limited. 
 

To find out more about funding 
options please access the following 

link: 
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ 

 

 
   

 

NOW TAKING APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2024 

http://www.childcarseats.org.uk/
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/


 


